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Message from the Office of Student Affairs: 
 
Updated: April 7, 2020, 12.30 
 
Dear CICM Community: 
 
Online Systems 
Throughout the current pandemic, staff members are available through all online portals and 
telephone.  Concerns may be addressed via these methods during regular business hours. 
 
Curfew & Stay at Home 
We encourage all of our physician staff to have their medical badge with them at all times in case 
of emergencies during designated curfews.  All other CICM personnel are encouraged to stay at 
home and to not intermingle with other households for the current time being.  We must continue 
to flatten the curve. 
 
Donations 
Chulabhorn International College of Medicine is happy to receive donations any community 
members wish to provide.  We also provide a portal to directly give to Thammasat University 
Chalerm Prakiat Hospital.  Please contact Student Affairs for any inquiries. 
 
Zoom Use 
Many personnel have started using Zoom as an alternative for meetings.  We encourage staff to 
utilize a meeting password as hacking and online ‘meeting crashing,’ has been occurring for many 
users internationally.  Security has been easily breeched and users should be aware. 
 
We encourage you to monitor developments through the Ministry of Health and WHO websites.  
We will need your help. A few easy things we can all do include: 
 

• Wash your hands for 20 seconds 
• Use hand sanitizer 
• Avoid shaking hands 
• Disinfect frequently touched objects using a regular household cleaning spray or wipe 
• Stay home  
• Avoid touching your eyes, nose and mouth. 

 
CICM will continue to work with national and local officials to monitor potential risks.  If 
conditions change, we will update our campus community. Please check our Facebook for updated 
information.  www.facebook.com/CICMTUACTH   
 
You can find updated information about COVID-19 disease activity and recommendations at these 
sites:  WHO: Novel Coronavirus (2019-nCoV) 
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